
Memorandum 

 

October 30, 1997 

 

To:  Library of Congress File 

 

From:  Rochelle Juelich 

 

cc: Ronald G. Haron 

 

On October 10 and October 16, 1997, I went to the Manuscript Division of the Library of 

Congress to determine what finding aids they might have to assist us in identifying non-public 

collections that may have documents relating to the assassination of President Kennedy.  I 

obtained the following materials, which are attached to this memorandum: 

 

 

1.  A general list dated September 3, 1997 of all collections in the Manuscript Division.  There 

are over 11,000 listings. 

 

2.  A somewhat outdated list of classified and restricted collections. 

 

3. My notes listing the restricted or classified collections of the Manuscript Division and 

providing information on the nature of the restriction applicable to each collection.  These notes 

were made from reviewing three notebooks at the Manuscript Division which contain a listing of 

 collections with any type of restriction on public access.  

 

4. Copy of an original letter from Lee Harvey Oswald to the International Rescue Committee, 

dated January 26, 1962, written from Minsk, U.S.S.R. (Byelorussia). 

 

5. An index of the papers of Cord Meyer, Jr., a former CIA agent. 

 

6.  An index of the papers of David Atlee Philips, a former CIA agent.. 

 

 


